NAMING AND RENAMING OF
STREETS AND PUBLIC PLACES

The Msunduzi municipality hereby invites all persons and organisation having an interest in the
proposal regarding the naming and renaming of streets in the areas of Vudlindlela and Edendale
wards 1,2,3,4,5 and 10,11,12,20,21,22,and 23. Submit your motivated proposal based on the policy
and criteria adopted by the council regarding the naming and renaming of streets, community halls,
parks and public places.

Process by which naming and renaming shall take place;

(a) All matters concerning the naming of new streets vest in the Municipality and must be submitted
in writing to the Municipality.

(b) Any person, community or organisation within the boundaries of the City of Pietermaritzburg is
entitled to propose new names. These names must be forwarded to the Councillor of the ward
in order to add the naming as an item on the Ward Committee meeting.

(c) The Municipality may initiate the process of naming of streets.
How to apply

Any application for a new street names must include at least the following:

» Details the applicant (names, postal address and contact details)

+ Sufficient information about the name (origin, historical background, meaning, language and
pronunciation)

* Motivating memorandum

+ If a person’s name is proposed, consent from the person (if he/she is still alive) or the family (if
the person is diseased) should be included in the motivating memorandum

The proposal of new street names, remaining of pre-named streets and public places can be emailed
to streethaming@msunduzi.gov.za or call 033 392 2387. Submissions can also be made at the
relevant ward councillors offices not later than the 8th of January 2021.

Mr MP Khathide
City Manager
Msunduzi Municipality



